
 

 

 

 

Friday 2nd February  

The children will take part in lots of number 
activities on this day. 

There will be no after school care or after 
school clubs on Friday 9th February. School 

will close for half term at 3.15pm 

And re-opens Monday 19th February 

 

February 

Newsletter 

School Trip 

Sunflowers 
and       

Bluebells 

Wednesday 27th March to  

Ulverston Hoad, Ford Park 

Letters will be sent out with more       

information about this.  

 

 

 

 

Half term week commencing Monday 12th 
February  

Return to school  
Monday 19th February 

Easter break up Thursday 28th March and 
return to school  

Tuesday 16th April 

Our new website is 
up and running. 

Please take a look 
and see any     

updates on events 
in school!  

WORLD BOOK 

DAY  

Thursday 7th 

March 2024 

Dress up as your 

favourite book 

character or wear your pyjamas! 

Bring your favourite book to school! 

Wednesday 7th February 

Storytelling morning at nursery with Emma  

from Barrow Library 

BINGO NIGHT  
at British Legion Club on                     
Tuesday 20th February  

at 7.30pm 

Come along and join the fun! 

Hindpool Nursery is now term time only  

We apologise for an inconvenience this may 

cause to parents. Please contact the office if 

you would like some ideas of alternative 

childcare during the  

holidays.  

Vision support will be here on  

Thursday 1st February to 

talk about their charity and  

introduce us to one of their  

retired guide dogs  

Hindpool Nursery Open Afternoon! 

Tuesday 6th February 1:30-2:30 

 

Please spread the word ! 

 


